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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2008 7:41 PM 
To: 'Clements, Steve' 
Subject: RO2484 Freisman Ranch 
Steve,
 
The issues related to the site managemant plan have been worked out.  You may proceed with well 
decommissioning for the site.  I will be out for a couple weeks but if you have questions, I can answer 
then on June 3. 
 
Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone
510-337-9335 fax
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
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